
BTYR Moorhead Minutes
14 November 2012

President Hunt called the meeting to order at 8:30 am.

Pledge of Allegiance

Members present: Gary Olson, Vern Nolting, JoAnn Grewinski, Vince Dicks, Brad Hurajt, Dan Hun,
Les Bakke, Grant Weyland, Mark Hintermeyer, Dave Bellefeuille and Warren Wiese.

Secretary's Report:  Approved as posted on the website.

Treasurer's Report: No Report, will be sent to memberships later.

Veterans Service Officer Report: Figliuzzi was unable to attend.

Guard Report: Hurajt provided a brief update.

Recent Activities Reports
Family Christmas Party: Nolting and Hurajt provide a report on the American Legion/BTYR hosted
party.  It was well attended and very successful.

Evening Christmas Party: Hunt provided an update onf the VFW/BTYR hosted evening party for the
local Guard members and significant others.  The VFW was very full, the meal was good and all had a
good time.

Help for Veterans: Hunt reported on a couple requests and help is in progress.

Packages for the Troops: Hunt reported on the Junior Girls Auxilliary put together 18 packages to
overseas troops.  We are planning doing another package event in January.

Veteran Entrepreneur Workshop by the Small Business Development Center:  Bakke reported on
the event which was attended by about 12 veterans who are interested in starting or expanding a
business.

Education Fair:  Hunt reported on the Education Fair which had very low attendance.

Old Business
No old business

New Business

Campus Activities: Bellefeuille reported on local campus activities.  MSUM will have a flag pole
dedication during Spring term.  M|State is developing more details on how to support the four
campuses.

Develop Annual Report:  Hunt reminded the group that we have in our action plan a statement to
present our annual report to the City Council.  Hintermeyer will schedule a time on the Council agenda.



American Legion Report: Olson reported on the 30th commemoration of the Vietnam War.  The
National Commander of the American Legion will be in Moorhead on February 4.

Contact List Update: Dicks reported on the database of contact information that should be available
early in 2013.

Meeting for the work committee on 10 January 2013 at 7:00 am at the VFW.

Meeting for this group will be on 24 January 2013 at 8:30 am at the VFW.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00.

Respectfully submitted,

Les Bakke, Secretary


